
 

TCS/GEN/100/2024-25                                                            18/11/2024 

                                                                 CIRCULAR 

 
                                   VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY عونتلا يف  دةحولا   

                                             SUBJECT: Online Classes for KG1 and KG2 First Shift 

 

 

 

 Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 Greetings from The Central School, Dubai 

 

This is to inform you that as communicated already by the class teachers, the classes for the 

students of KG1 and KG2 (First Shift) will be conducted online tomorrow, 19th November 

2024 due to the Annual Sports Day event for Grades 3-12 Boys 

We kindly request you to ensure that your child attends the online session as per the class 

schedule shared by the respective class teachers. 

We regret for the inconvenience.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Muhammad Ali 

Principal 
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